
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 9th January 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Happy New Year! 
It has been wonderful to welcome the children back to school for a new term.  They were 
certainly ready to settle straight down to their learning.  Our whole school theme this term is 
‘Dragons’ which usually goes down very well with the children and we look forward to 
welcoming a ‘real’ Viking to school the week after next.  Such things can only happen in a 
primary school! 
Let’s hope we all stay in good health as we move into the spring. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
FOSS Uniform Bank 

 
FOSS will be holding a uniform bank on 

Wednesday 11th January, this will take place 
before and after school on the grass by the 

cabin. 
 

Looking ahead 
 

Wednesday 17th January – Viking Day 
(details to follow) 
 
Friday 27th January – Bitterns Class Cake 
Sale  
 
Friday 10th February – FOSS non uniform 
day 
 
 

2023 
 

Monday 8th May – This will be an additional 
bank holiday in honour of the Coronation of 
His Majesty King Charles III 

Swimming 
 

Unfortunately, Mrs Mutimer is still absent so 
there won’t be any swimming for year 3 on 

Wednesday 11th January, we are hopeful Mrs 
Mutimer will be back the following week. 

Menu change 
 

Acting on feedback from lunch staff the kitchen has taken the decision to swap the Greek 
chicken wrap to a plain chicken wrap with optional BBQ sauce. Hopefully more children will 

enjoy the plain chicken wrap and it will help us reduce foodwaste 
 

Dance 
 

We have the opportunity to provide dance lessons after school again for the summer term. 
These will be10 weeks in total with a dance show on 7th July.  If you are interested, please let 

the school office know by 20th January.  The lessons will only be able to run if we have enough 
interest and shouldn’t cost more than £4.50 per lesson.  

 

 
 

 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 

They will run and not grow weary 

They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 


